
PAC (Parent Advisory Council) Forbidden Flavours Fundraiser for 
Forrest Elementary 

Dear Parents/Guardians & Families of Forrest Elementary school. We are excited to be 
introducing another fundraiser alongside of the Ham Garlic Sausage Fundraiser. Forbidden 
Flavours is a locally owned company that is providing us with their freshly roasted gourmet 
coffee to order. In return, or our efforts, Forbidden Flavours will 
return 27% of all sales of coffee to us.  

In addition to selling coffee, we also have Forbidden Flavours Gift 
Cards. These Gift Cards can be used at the following locations: 
Forbidden Flavours 18th Street, Brandon University, and the mobile 
unit. We will receive 17% of all Gift Cards sold.  

Step By Step: 

1. Sell to Family, Friends, Co-workers & Neighbours (these make great gifts!) 

2. Collect money at time of sale. All coffee bags are $14 for 12oz bags, gift cards are available 
starting at S10, increasing at S5 increments. 

3. Complete the online form at www.forbiddenflavours.ca, choose box that says Coffee Bean 
Fundraiser 

Password : Fundraiser  

Choose Committee – Forest Elementary School  
 
 

4.Once you place your order online, you will receive an email with your total. Payments can be 
made by cash, cheques payable to “Forrest PAC”, or etransfer to PACForrest@gmail.com  
(please put the name of the child in the memo). 

5. Deadline to order is December 2. The orders will be available to pick up by December 21, or 
can be sent home with your child.  

6. Brew & Enjoy! 

 

*The attached form is an example of the available coffee flavors and grinds you can choose. 
Please use the online ordering when placing your order.  

http://www.forbiddenflavours.ca/
mailto:PACForrest@gmail.com


 

 

 


